
Federated Church members look at the week ahead Week of November 7, 2022

I have heard of your faith in the Lord Jesus and your love toward all the 
saints, and for this reason I do not cease to give thanks for you as I 
remember you in my prayers. Ephesians 1:15-16 
 
Eternal God, we thank you for the saints who have come before us and 
those who serve with us through Christ Jesus, who reigns with you now and 
forever. Amen.

Weekly Calendar
MONDAY (11/7)  
10:30AM H4H BOARD MEETING 
IN THE PARLOR 

TUESDAY (11/8)  
10:00AM WOMEN’S COFFEE 
HOUR 
11:15AM WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY 
6:00PM PRAISE TEAM PRACTICE 
6:30PM MINISTRY NITE 

WEDNESDAY (11/9) 
3:45PM KIDZ CLUB 
4:00PM 7/8TH CONFIRMATION 
6:30PM 9TH CONFIRMATION 
7:00PM CHOIR PRACTICE 
7:30PM SR. HIGH YOUTH GROUP 
	
THURSDAY (11/10)  
10:00AM SEWING AND COFFEE 
6:00PM BELL CHOIR PRACTICE 

FRIDAY (11/12) 
10:00AM MEN’S COFFEE HOUR 

SUNDAY (11/13) 
9:15AM SING-A-LONG W/ PRAISE 
TEAM 
9:30AM WORSHIP 
10:30AM NO ADULT BIBLE STUDY 
10:30AM SUNDAY SCHOOL 
10:30AM CHURCH POTLUCK

Last week — In review
Sunday, November 6 we worshiped at 9:30am with fellowship and Sunday 
School following at 10:30am. During worship, we shared communion and 
remembered our members who passed away over the last year. Pastor Doug 
delivered the sermon, ‘‘Water from the Well’’, with a text from Isaiah 12 and John 
4:4-15, 25-26. To read a full copy of the sermon, please visit our website at www.
federatedff.org. 

This week — Looking ahead
Kidz Club is at 3:45pm on Wednesdays. A bus will be at Kennedy School for
transportation. Please look for Pastor Doug as he will be waiting at the bus 
Snack will be served and supper at 5:30pm. 
 
Handbells: Please contact Tessa Nord if you would like to play with the Bell 
Choir on December 11th. Rehearsals will be Thursday nights at 6pm (November 
10,17, December 1 & 8th). 
 
Federated Church is looking for a part time Audio-Video Technician. Please 
see attached for the Audio-Video Technician duties and application.
 
Church Potluck: Everyone is invited to attend the Fall Potluck in the fellowship 
hall on Sun., Nov. 13 following the worship service. Please sign up to bring 
a dish to share on the sheet in the front entry of the church by Thurs., Nov. 
10th. 
 
We are collecting items for children in our community and surrounding
communities. These kids need new and unopened personal care items 
and body products such as shampoo, deodorant, soap, toothpaste, toothbrush, 
etc. We will also be collecting sizes for newborn to adults like new hats, gloves, 
socks, and underwear. Gift cards are also a great option. If you would like 
to donate money you can leave a check in the church office with foster care 
donations in the memo line. Items can be dropped off in the church Narthex.

Prayer requests
Please keep Pam Phillips, Mark Anderson, Megan, Molly Stoddard’s sister, and 
Yvonne Marts’ daughter, Yvette Marts in your thoughts and prayers. If you 
have a prayer request, please notify the church office. If you have a prayer
request, please notify the church office.
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